
 

 

Registration of Photo Studios for capturing of Seafarers photographs 

The Merchant Shipping Secretariat is pleased to inform you that arrangements are now being made 

for accreditation of photo studios with this Department. After obtaining our accreditation, your 

studio will be able to submit digital photographs of Seafarers (for CDC, COC and SID) applicants 

online to the Department with required quality standards set by the International Civil Aviation 

Organization (ICAO).  

For purpose of submission of digital photographs, the Department will supply your studio with a 

software package that will help capturing, automatically verifying ICAO quality standards and 

submitting digital photographs to the Department. The software package will be issued free of 

charge to all accredited photo studios.  

Please refer “Requirements Photo Studio Client”. 

 


